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Lyn Baker
TIMBERLEYS, 101, TIMBERLEYS, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 6QD

| Objection

Please do not allow the incinerator to be built at Yapton. There are so many reasons as to why. The
road to where the proposed site is narrow, the junction going to the Ford Road is single lane and
always busy. The fall out from the incinerator I have very reliably veen informed will affect those about
3 miles from the incinerator. This is Littlehampton, and the population there is growing substantially by
the day with all the new housing being built there, on top of the population already living there. This
really cannot be allowed - I, for one, do not want myself and my families health to be affected! Surely
this incinerator cannot be considered with such a large population so close to the proposed site at
Ford? And with the roads there that will struggle to cope with lorries? And what about those who live
down Ford Road? The road is narrow, and the lorries will affect the peace and wellbeing of the
residents of Ford. I strongly oppose this being allowed to proceed and I most sincerely hope everyone
opposes this. Ford is not a suitable site for such a site. Incinerators should only be built where housing
is minimal, and where the roads can sustain the lorries travelling to and fro the site on a regular basis.
We do not want this on our doorstep, please consider our health and wellbeing

30/04/2021 09:04:46



